
SWOCC Staff 

• Eric Angott                   
Operations Manager 

• Suzanne Arabian         
Secretary 

• Andy Bonjour                  
Novi Production   
Specialist 

• John Bujak                   
Production Assistant 

• Caren Collins               
Executive Director 

• Melissa Cohn              
Community Relations 
Coordinator 

• Kat Georgas                
Community Producer  

• Steve Merglewski        
Production            
Technician  

• Dave Reinhardt                           
Video Playback     
Operator 

• Quincy Thomas           
Production Specialist  

• Shana Thompson       
Production           
Technician  

         

Community Producer Kat  
Georgas, receiving SWOCC’s Philo 

Award. 

New Year ,New Shows 
Novi  production is underway for the new year. New show, Anatomy of a 

City, will be showcasing departments of the city and how they  
Function, and Novi Nightlife, which will feature fun and exciting places to 

see and visit after the sun goes down. The city of  
Farmington Hills is currently producing Down To Earth, a show which will 

take a look at environmental issues within the community. Be sure to look for 
them to hit the government channels in February and March ! 

SWOCC Commissioners 
• Steve Brock—Farmington Hills 

• Lou Csordas—Novi 

• Jerry Ellis—Farmington Hills 

• Craig Klaver—Novi 

• James Mitchell—Farmington 

• Vincent Pastue—Farmington 

January 2004 

DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

SWOCC Orientation- 
Tuesday, January 18 at 6 p.m. 

 
Producers Workshop- 

Tuesday, January 25 at 6 p.m. 
 

SWOCC Meeting- 
Wednesday, January 19, at 6:30 p.m.  

 Farmington  
 

360 show Informational Meeting-
Wednesday, January 26, at 6 p.m. 

 
Studio A Advanced Workshop-  

Tuesdays, March 1,8,15,22 at 6 p.m. 

w w w.s w o c c s t u d i o s.c o m  

FOND FAREWELL 
 

Production Assistant, John  
Bujack is leaving SWOCC  
Studios after two years of  

service. We wish John the best 
of luck in his  

future  
endeavors! 

SWOCC Interns 
There are a few new faces you may 

see next time you’re at SWOCC. 
Three new interns have joined the 

SWOCC team, all graduates of Specs 
Howard School of Broadcasting: 

 
Charlena Owens 

 
Jeremy Bowerman 

 
Ben Bell 

OFFICE CLOSED 
SWOCC Studios will be 

closed on Monday  
January 17, for  

Martin Luther King Day. 


